
Hello 
 
My name is Danah. I am writing today in favor of SB311 as an Ohio resident deeply concerned about 
courses of actions taken under the current emergency powers and the major effects it is having on all of 
us. Our businesses, education systems, our economy and the well-being of our children is on the line. 
Our state cannot thrive under the continued oppressive orders of our over-reaching Governor Dewine.  
 
Please vote yes and stand up for our liberties. America, the Land that I Love! 
 
Thank you and Kindest Regards, 
 
Danah Bordner 
Chagrin Falls, Ohio 

 


